Facilities Update Weekly

August 12, 2011

Mariemont High School:
The new stadium lighting installation is complete.
The new press box is being constructed and will be under cover for the first football game

Special thanks to the Athletic Boosters and the Mariemont School Foundation for making
the stadium improvements possible.

Mariemont Junior High at Fairfax Site, Mariemont Elementary, Terrace Park Elementary:

The foundation work for all three buildings will begin the week of August 15. GC Contracting
Corporation has been awarded the contract.

The masonry and plumbing bids were accepted at the August 9 Board of Education meeting to:
Hauer Masonry (Mariemont Elementary)

Miter Masonry (Terrace Park Elementary)

Weisbrod Masonry (Mariemont Junior High)

Nelson Stark Plumbing (Mariemont Junior High, Terrace Park)

The plumbing contract for Mariemont Elementary was awarded to Queen City Plumbing

The Board of Education declared Urgent Necessity and authorized Turner construction to seek
competitive quotes (based upon the updated plans) for the following packages:

*General Trades: to include precast plank, structural and miscellaneous steel, flooring, interior finishes,
roofing and light metal framing

*Fire Protection
*HVAC

*Electrical



FYI

@ Target date for completion of Mariemont Elementary and Terrace Park Elementary is September 5,
2012 as planned. It appears that the Mariemont Junior High schedule may need to be extended until
October 1, but we are working to move to September 5, if possible.

@ Please view the updated design plans now online at the mariemontschools.org website.

@ If you have any questions, please feel free to call (309-8743) or email me
(kryan@mariemontschools.org).

Have a great week!
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